
 

 

 

 

Monday 18th September 2023 

 

Dear Y3 Parents and Carers, 

Re. Y3 Parent and Carer Cafés September/October 2023 

We would like to invite you to our first ‘Cafés’ of the new academic year, which are specifically for 

our new Y3 classes.  

They will take place over the next few weeks:  

3KS Wednesday 27th September 

3EF Wednesday 4th October 

3RS Wednesday 11th October 

between 8:45 and 9:30am in our Burbage classroom, just off of Turney playground.  

These cafes are an opportunity for you as parents and carers to come together as a new class, to 

make contact and put names to faces, as well as share initial experiences and thoughts to date.  It is 

also an opportunity to have a general chat over a cup of coffee or tea.  

Members of the DHJS Core Leadership Team and our Learning Coach, Lorraine Thomas, will host 

these informal sessions, and be available to answer any questions and queries that may have arisen 

over the past couple of weeks. 

Please RSVP via the school office if you would like to join us for this face to face opportunity: 

office@dulwichhamletjuniorschool.org.uk We will have coffee and biscuits available, so it would be 

really good to know numbers in advance for catering. We will also be able to add you to our signing-

in system in advance, which will speed things up for everyone on arrival. 

Hoping that you can join us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Claire Purcell         

Headteacher                   
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